
This three-credit course is part of a multiple-year project that seeks to 
understand the experiences of Mexicans who return—either 
voluntarily or through deportation—after living in the United States. 
What are the legal and social challenges faced by Mexican returnees? 
What services do returnees need and what best practices should be 
used in providing these services? 
When will the class & field trip take place?  
• Spring 2020 class meetings: Jan. 21, Feb. 21, Feb. 28, March 20, and 

April 3 at 1:30 p.m. to 3:00 p.m.  
• Field Trip: May 2–May 16, 2020 
• Fall 2020 class meetings: TBD 
Where will you go? 
•  Mexico City, Guanajuato, and Puebla  
What will you do? 
• You will be exposed to comparative law methodologies, immigration 

and workplace law, the Mexican government and legal system, and 
learn about civil society.  

• You will meet with lawyers, non-profit organizations, and 
governmental agencies working with returnees to learn about their 
services and experiences. 

• You will engage in service projects (such as providing legal 
information to help returnees wrap up their financial and other 
affairs in the U.S.).  

• At the end of the course, you will prepare a white paper that 
addresses current successes in reintegration and that proposes 
additional policy and legal solutions on both sides of the border to 
better aid reintegration.

For more information about 
the course, please contact: 
• Professor Guillermo Garcia 

Sanchez, ggarciasanchez 
@law.tamu.edu 

• Associate Dean Luz 
Herrera, 
herrera@law.tamu.edu 

• Professor Angela Morrison, 
angela.morrison@law.tamu.
edu 

• Professor Huyen Pham, 
hpham@law.tamu.edu
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